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17th November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Thursday 23rd November 2023, the Emmaus Trust has organised for us to have a team on 

site so that there can be updated footage to be used on the website and for other media 

opportunities in the near future. This includes footage of students in learning and wider-

curriculum activities. 

The planned lessons and activities to be visited are: 

Time Activity 

8.45am Y10 Assembly 

9.15am Computer Science – 9FC/CS CR4, Mr Grant 

10.15am PE – 08T/PC1 Hall, Mr Brownbill 

11.30am RE – 10S/RE1 R15, Mr Giblin 

12.30pm Maths – 9Y3/MA R9, Mr Katsouris 

1.30pm  Lunchtime activities – Badminton in the Hall and Choir in the Music Room 

2.15pm Science – 07FW/SC Lab 2, Mr Uglow 

3.00pm Students leaving school – 07FW/Sc, Mr Uglow’s class 

 

There may be some changes required to this. 

We already know about permissions, or otherwise, for your child to be used in 

photographs/videos which relate to school social media, website etc. as you will have 

indicated this on your child’s data sheet, which is updated each time there is a parent/carer 

evening. If there have been any changes to this, and you do not wish your child to be on any 

footage which may later be used, then please inform us by telephoning or emailing before 

school closes on Tuesday 21st November 2023, so that planning can be put in place if it is 

needed. 

We know that those who do feature in any material used will do the school, you as family 

and themselves proud by looking immaculate on Thursday and by being the best version of 

themselves during the day. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Harris 

Assistant Headteacher 


